
Overuse of fertilizers, excess yard waste, and erosion of bare soils contributes to 
contamination of your stream, wetlands, and ocean. It’s easy to have a healthy, 
beautiful lawn in Hawai‘i without fertilizer runoff or erosion. You can save money 
and time while protecting our environment and still have a healthy yard that looks 
great all year! 
Please use your creative talents to create a public service announcement 
up to 2 minutes that encourages residents to make a pledge to level up their 
yard care practices and be a part of the solution.

Many hands make light work. Through our combined efforts, we can make 
a difference together!

DETAILS TO INCLUDE IN YOUR PSA:
Pick one of the actions to take:
• Test Soil & Fertilize Responsibly   • Plant Bare Spots & Go Native!   • Dispose of Yard Waste Sustainably

Please NO submissions about rain barrels 

The City and County of Honolulu’s Department of Facility Maintenance 
is proud to be a category sponsor!

Healthy Yard Care
TO PROTECT THE QUALITY OF O‘AHU WATERS

We are excited to see your inspiring entries! If you have any questions, please contact:
Storm Water Quality Division

cleanwater@honolulu.gov • (808) 768-3248 • www.cleanwaterhonolulu.com

Be complete in what to do and how the action helps to protect our waters
                                                          Where to learn more: bit.ly/YardCareOahu


